
 
 
Media Advisory 
23 June 2022 
 
SANTACO AND SOUTH AFRICAN COUNCIL OF CHURCHES JOIN HANDS WITH 
GOVERNMENT IN THE FIGHT AGAINST GBV AND TAXI VIOLENCE  
 
Limpopo Premier, Mr Chupu Stanley Mathabatha will lead the Provincial government 
delegation in a prayer session organized by the South African Council of Churches and 
SANTACO aimed at ending taxi violence, gender-based violence and road carnage 
amongst others. Limpopo is amongst the provinces with high cases of Gender-Based 
Violence, taxi violence incidents and road crashes. 
 
The South African Council of Churches and the South African National Taxi Council have 
jointly organized a march and a prayer session to seek divine intervention to end the 
scourge of gender-based violence against the vulnerable groups in our society and the 
end of violence in the taxi industry. The prayer session will be preceded by a peaceful 
march from Seshego Traffic Circle to Ngwako Ramahlodi hall. 
 
Media is invited to cover the event planned as follows: 
 
Venue: Ngwako Ramahlodi Hall (Seshego) 
Date: 26 June 2022 (Sunday) 
Time: 10h00 
 
Issued by the Limpopo Provincial Government 
 
Enquiries: Ndavhe Ramakuela (Provincial Government Spokesperson) 
082 200 5357 
RamakuelaN@premier.limpopo.gov.za  
 
Or  
 
Willy Mosoma 
Spokesperson for the Premier 
072 102 4920 or 082 416 1347 
MosomaW@premier.limpopo.gov.za  
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